Notices
· House Keeping
· Please keep all your personal belongings safe and with you at all times. Middlesex University and Age UK Barnet will not be responsible for any losses or damage to personal possessions on the day.
· There are no planned fire drills during the event. If the fire alarm sounds, please evacuate the premises immediately. Please make yourself aware of all fire exits on the day.
· There will be security and first aiders present on the day. On arrival, please note the location of the security and first aid area.
· For health and safety reasons, numbers are capped at 500 people at a time within the venue. If we exceed? this number, we will ask attendees to wait outside until numbers are reduced.
· Photography
· There will be a number of professional photographers and comms team taking photographs and/or films on the day. If you do not wish to be in any photos, please wear a red sticker which can be found at the welcome desk. By not wearing a sticker, you agree to have your images used and shared by Age UK Barnet and various third-party organisations including Barnet Council, Age UK, Middlesex University, and the Centre for Ageing Better. 
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)
1. What is there to do? 
We have a lot to choose from on the day, please plan your day using our Silver Sunday Programme. Paper copies will be handed out on the day which include a map of the venue’s layout. Volunteers will be available to help direct you if needed, look out for our volunteer badges!
2. Is there free parking available?
Yes, there is free parking available in the Greyhound Hill Car Park (Greyhound Hill, London NW4 4JS). The car park is around a 5-minute walk from the main venue. If you are a blue badge holder, please email agefriendly@ageukbarnet.org.uk to register for closer parking.
3. What time is lunch?
Lunch will be served at 12:30pm, and it is self-service on a first come first served basis, please be mindful that we are expecting a large crowd and have a limited amount of food.
There will be options to suit dietary requirements but please be aware of allergens.
4. Will there be refreshments?
Yes, tea and coffee will be served from 11am. Again, it is self-service on a first come first served basis. A water fountain is available for public use. We advise that you bring your own bottle to refill so that we can keep our waste to a minimum.
5. Where are the toilets?
Toilets are situated near the lecture theatre. If you require accessible facilities, a radar key will be available at the Exit desk. 
6. Is the event dementia-friendly?
The event is not specifically dementia-friendly and is likely to be noisy and busy. However, we have aimed to make this event as accessible as possible, so please make decisions on an individual basis. There will be a dedicated quiet room for anyone who needs to get away from the noise of the day.
7. Can I bring pets or children?
Pets – only service animals are allowed on the day unfortunately.
Children are welcome if supervised at all times by a parent or guardian.

